
February 27, 2022

Dear Vicksburg Community Schools Families,

As of Friday, February 25, 2022, the CDC has ended it’s federal masking requirements for
school transportation. In accordance with this announcement, Vicksburg Community Schools
will also end our mask mandate on all school buses.

We still support parents’ right to choose and encourage those who wish to continue wearing
masks on buses and in the classroom to do what they feel is best for their children.

We thank you for your cooperation this school year. As our local COVID-19 case numbers
continue to fall it has been great to see many events and activities returning to our buildings.
I look forward to that continuing this spring.

Thank you for being #BulldogsUnited with us.

Regards,

Keevin O’Neill
VCS Superintendent


